
Investing in Our System 

The complex network of pipes and valves that supply water to homes and businesses across Apple 

Valley are buried beneath the ground, leaving it out-of-sight and out-of-mind for most people to see and 

understand. However, at Liberty Utilities, it’s a top priority. 

 

Over the next three years, Liberty Utilities plans to replace over 12 miles (more than 64,000 feet) of 

aging water main, install more than 70 hydrants and replace over 465 service lines that connect our 

water system to your house or business. 

 

System investments like these are part of a carefully planned infrastructure maintenance and 

replacement schedule that is designed to ensure the system is consistently maintained throughout its 

life cycle. 

 

Liberty Utilities invests in infrastructure and maintains our system to protect water quality and ensure 

we can continue delivering safe, reliable drinking water to customers for generations to come. 

 

To learn more about upcoming infrastructure projects, please visit LibertyUtilities.com, follow us 

on Facebook or call one of our friendly customer service representatives at 760-247-6484. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Tony Penna 

Vice President and General Manager 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/LibertyUtilitiesAppleValley/

